
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  17 June 2022 

Our Learning 

English 

We are all enjoying watching “The Blue Umbrella” and have 
been gathering fantastic ideas and vocabulary to use in our 
own stories. Friday’s lesson was particularly enjoyable—with 
amazing onomatopoeic words suggested!  

Maths  

This week we have  focused on telling times to the hour, half 
hour and quarter hour. We have also begun reading times to 5 
minutes.  This is a great topic to get involved with at home. 
Can you time  how long it takes to make a model  or a cake? 
Can you convert hours to minutes or  minutes to seconds? 

Science 

In science we have continued our learning 
about plants. We  have investigated the life 
cycle of a flowering plant and identified the 
importance and uses of the stem.  

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Week beginning 27th June—Sports week. Year 3 will be 

having their sports week on Wednesday 29th June from 

9.15—11.15am.  Children will need to wear full PE kit to 

school. Parents are invited to come and watch their chil-

dren and will need to enter the main field via gate 1.  

 Monday 4th July to Friday 8th will be Priory's Common-

wealth games week. Students will need to wear their PE 

kit to school every day, as they will be taking part in 

events throughout each day. Students will be working 

with sport coaches from, Berkshire Cricket, GDT tennis, 

Brentford FC,. Slough Rugby Club, Dance, Dodgeball, KS2 

Archery, and many more fun games. Parents are not 

invited to this week. 

 14th July—end of year reports  

 15th July—Year 6 summer fayre 

Ure Museum 

As you are aware, a trip to the Ure Museum has been or-
ganised for the year 3 classes. Thank you so much for 

your prompt response and payment. A reminder that the 
classes are attending on separate days as follows 

3Rashford—21st June 

3Wicks—22nd June 

3Moore—28th June 

The children need to wear 
school uniform and wear 

sensible shoes. They will be 
back in time for lunch. 

              Star of the week  

             Rashford:                David                       Moore:           Ruby                          Wicks:    Ishwer 

           Words of the Week:         powerful, pollination, leap year  

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Homework expectations 

A reminder that homework expectations for Year 3 are as follows 

 Spelling test 

 Maths  

 An item from the homework grid. 

  There is a new homework grid 
for this half term.  

Please can you encourage your child to 
complete a task from the homework grid 
every week. Thank you for your support. 

Homework is due every Thursday morn-
ing. We are finding some children are 
bringing homework in on Friday. It is 
due Thursday.  


